
For upcoming events visit us at

www.orilliapubliclibrary.ca 

Thank you to all 120 knowledgeable and enthusiastic participants!

Thank you to all of the wonderful and dedicated teachers that spent

their time recruiting, meeting with, coordinating and inspiring their

school’s team!

Thank you to all of the families that helped support the students

reach their reading goals, and allowed them to attend this event!

Thank you to Domino’s Pizza for their very generous prize donation! 

Thank you to all of the OPL staff that assisted in picking books,

writing questions, choosing and creating prizes, and guest hosting

on the day of to make this event a huge success!

Battle of the Books
May 2022 bulletin

Reminder
Monsignor Lee

a big battle thank you!!

congratulations
to all teams!!

Our TD Summer

Reading Club and

programs begin on

Monday, July 4th! 

Regent Park

Guthrie


